
    Native American 
Summit on Spirituality:

The American Indian and Alaska Native ATTC and MHTTC have invited spiritual leaders from 
American Indian and Alaska Native communities to come together to discuss the importance of 
spirituality in the treatment of behavioral health and mental health disorders. Spirituality is often 
left out of counseling and therapeutic relationships, but is an essential part of healing and change 
for many clients. 

Behavioral health, mental health, and addiction treatment professionals, spiritual leaders, 
social workers, and other health service professionals are welcome to attend this important 
discussion on methods for integrating spirituality into their work with clients. 

REGISTER:
Please register online at this link.  

QUESTIONS? PLEASE CONTACT:
Steven Steine, MA, CADC
Program Manager, Addiction TTC
319-384-4377 . steven-steine@uiowa.edu

Sean Bear, BA, CADC, Meskwaki
Co-Director
319-384-4164 . sean-bear@uiowa.edu

MAR
20

Native Center for Behavioral Health
145 North Riverside Dr N410 CPHB . Iowa City, IA 52242 
native@attcnetwork.org . attcnetwork.org/native 
319-335-5564 

Please note: the face-to-face event has been cancelled. We are 
planning to run a series of virtual meetings and reschedule a face-

to-face event in the near future. Click the registration link to 
register for the first virtual session on Friday, March 20 

from 2-4pm EDT, 1-3pm CDT, 12-2pm MDT, 11am-
1pm PDT, 10am-12pm ADT. 

Cultural Inclusion into Mental Health 
Assessments for Native Americans
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